Dear SLC Cross-school Seminar Participant,

We’re looking forward to seeing you at your upcoming seminar session! This email contains a few details about that session:

1. Please bring the materials from the previous session(s) and your laptop (fully charged if possible).

2. You may be sent additional information later, so please be on the lookout for emails that include your seminar title in the subject line – these emails may include changes in location or requests for you to bring particular materials.

3. Please follow your school's normal procedures for arranging to be out of school for a day.

4. Please check with your principal if the date of this seminar doesn’t work for you, or if you need to arrive late or leave early. Then please inform me or the other seminar facilitator, in advance if possible.

5. We hope you've been able to try something new from the last session(s) in at least one of your classes.  As discussed at the last session, the upcoming session will begin with some time to reflect on and share your efforts.  If you have artifacts (handouts, student work, observational notes, or other "data") related to your efforts, please bring them, but bringing just your thoughts about your efforts will be sufficient. Also, please bring any materials (syllabi, unit plans, textbooks, etc.) that you might find useful during the planning time in the afternoon of the upcoming session.

Seminar Title:

Time: 7:30 – 2:45

Session 1 Date and Location:

Session 2 Date and Location:

Session 3 Date and Location:

For Additional Information (directions, agendas, participant lists, etc.) please click below:

http://gspslc1.weebly.com/general-seminar-information.html
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks,

Mary Hastings

SLC Project Director

318-8858 (c)

773-0505 (o)
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